
 

DANDIYA NIGHT 

 

The Dandiya Night, premiered by Students Union 18-19 was celebrated on 28 September 

2018. The event, scheduled from 5:30pm to 7:30pm, was held at the big OAT.  

Food stalls were set up in the campus and the students enjoyed the food, music and dance. A 

fun night for the dandiya dancers and all the students, this was the first of its kind on the 

campus and we hope that this would continue in the years to come. 

 

          

                        

 

Gallery 

http://www.stellamariscollege.org/gallery.php

